
 
 

 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

We hope that you are all recovering from “falling back” last weekend! With the time 
change, Lowell is turning on the lights for the Lowell track. We want to ensure our 
community is safe while having the opportunity to continue to walk the track in the 
evenings. For this reason, the lights will be on every evening until approximately 7:15 pm. 
The time may vary slightly depending on the needs of the district. Please note that the 
lights will not be on during holidays and breaks.  

Check your mailboxes for your student’s report card. If you have not received it yet, it is 
on its way! Teachers will be reaching out within the week to start scheduling 
conferences. Lundy families, mark your calendars for Tuesday, Dec. 7th. That will be 
Lundy's Title 1 Night. There will be more information to come! 

Lowell Jr/Sr High is bringing back tutoring. Monday through Thursday from 3:00pm-4:00 
pm tutoring options will be available for any student who needs it. Please take 
advantage of this amazing opportunity to bring your grades up or get help on the 
subject that you just need a little help understanding.  

Please remember to check lost and found for any misplaced items!  

Cold and flu season is upon us! Make sure your kiddos are getting plenty of rest, drinking 
lots of water and washing their hands regularly.  

As always, stay healthy, safe and kind! 

 


